
City of Potterville 
319 N. Nelson St.  PO Box 488  Potterville, MI  48876  Phone: (517) 645-7641 

Fax: (517) 645-7810  www.pottervillemi.org 
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC MEETING OF THE CITY OF 

POTTERVILLE TAX INCREMENT FINANCE AUTHORITY (TIFA). 

 

The City of Potterville Tax Increment Finance Authority (TIFA) has cancelled its public meeting 

of November 11, 2024 at 5:30 pm due to a scheduling conflict with the Veterans Day Holiday, and 

rescheduled the meeting to take place November 12, 2024, 5:50 pm at the Potterville City Hall, 

319 N. Nelson St., Potterville, MI 48876. 

 

Please contact the City Clerk at (517) 224-8103 if you have any questions regarding this Notice 

for the City of Potterville Tax Increment Finance Authority (TIFA). 

 

The City of Potterville will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services to individuals 

with disabilities at the meeting/hearing upon reasonable notice to the City.  Individuals with 

disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the City by writing or calling the 

City staff at (517) 645-7641.  This notice is posted in compliance with the Open Meetings Act at 

the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA). 

 

 

Becky Dolman,  

City Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted: 10/29/2024 


